
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 5/3/2017 9:11:51 AM
Subject: FW: Request for data

HHS update
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Jenny L Stirling [mailto:LYNCHJEN@scdhhs.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2017 9:06 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: RE: Request for data
 
Hi,
 
We have the Fee for Service Medicaid information ready; however, it takes a little longer to receive the Managed 
Care Organizations data. We should have that by the end of the week.
 
Thanks,
 
 

Jenny L Stirling
Deputy Chief of Staff 
for Legislative Affairs
LYNCHJEN@scdhhs.
gov
803-898-3965
 
cell: 803-351-5673
 
1801 Main Street Suite 
1100
 
Columbia, SC - 29201
 
www.scdhhs.gov

 
Healthy Connections and the Healthy Connections logo are trademarks of 
South Carolina Department of Health and Human Services and may be used 
only with permission from the Agency.

 

From: Catherine McNicoll [mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 2:59 PM
 
To: Jenny L Stirling <LYNCHJEN@scdhhs.gov>
 
Subject: RE: Request for data
 
Good Morning Jenny, I have been asked to follow up on this information because the Lieutenant Governor needs it 
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very soon. Thank you for your help.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Jenny L Stirling [mailto:LYNCHJEN@scdhhs.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, May 01, 2017 10:02 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: RE: Request for data
 
Hi! I will request the data be pulled. I’ll get back to you shortly.
 
Thanks,
 
 

Jenny L Stirling
Deputy Chief of Staff 
for Legislative Affairs
LYNCHJEN@scdhhs.
gov
803-898-3965
 
cell: 803-351-5673
 
1801 Main Street Suite 
1100
 
Columbia, SC - 29201
 
www.scdhhs.gov

 
Healthy Connections and the Healthy Connections logo are trademarks of 
South Carolina Department of Health and Human Services and may be used 
only with permission from the Agency.

 

From: Catherine McNicoll [mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, May 01, 2017 9:59 AM
 
To: Jenny L Stirling <LYNCHJEN@scdhhs.gov>
 
Subject: Request for data
 
Good Morning Jenny,
 
I was asked to get the Medicaid amount spent on the following prescriptions in the FY’ 2008: Abilify, Risperdal, 
Zyprexa and Seroquel.
 
Could you please help get this information. Thank you.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
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Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent 
responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or 
copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 
 

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.
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